
From: Trisha Kent   
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 9:08 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Next Mayor 

Good morning, 

I am a resident of Richmond Hill living in the Yonge/King area.  

I think that a by-election would be more appropriate for appointing our new mayor than 
by appointment.  The people of this city deserve to have a voice in this. 

Just my two cents. :-) 

Thanks, 

Trisha Kent (she/her) 
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